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KNOXVILLE/KNOX COUNTY METROPOLITAN PLANNING COMMISSION

STREET/ROAD NAME CHANGE

# FILE#  9-C-08-SNC

APPLICANT:

AGENDA ITEM #: 9
AGENDA DATE: 9/11/2008

KNOX COUNTY 911

TAX ID NUMBER:
JURISDICTION:

CHANGE REQUESTED FROM:

(present street name)

TO:
(proposed street name)

LOCATION:

172 00309
County Commission District 5
The Glen

'Shady Glen Way'

Between The Dale (Rivendell Way) and deadend

SECTOR PLAN:
GROWTH POLICY PLAN:
ZONING:

APPLICANT'S REASON
FOR CHANGE:

Southwest County
Rural Area
A (Agricultural)

Conform with the Knox County Street Naming and Addressing
Ordinance

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

APPROVE the name 'Shady Glen Way'

This name will conform with the Knox County Street Naming and Addressing Ordinance and is not a

duplication.

If approved, this item will be forwarded to Knox County Commission for action on 10/27/2008. If denied,
MPC's action is final, unless the action to deny is appealed to Knox County Commission. The date of the
appeal hearing will depend on when the appeal application is filed. Appellants have 30 days to appeal an

MPC decision in the County.
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CLOSURE OF PUBLIC RIGHT OF WAY

Name of Street or Alley: The Glen

Petitioner:  Knox County 911

To be closed from: The Dale (Riverdell Way) Map No: 172
To be closed to: deadend Jurisdiction: County N
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From: "Michael Kennedy" <mblbkennedy@gmail com>
To: <gretchen beal@knoxmpc.org> L T LA
Date:  8/20/2008 2:12:26 PM (! (10D S

Subject Rlvendell Subd1v151on Stleet Name Change

Because the US Post Office does not deliver my mail to my street address but to the 2901 Choto Road
address Box Number 36, I am against the name change. My street names does not correspond with my
mail delivery address.

If the Post Office will deliver my mail directly to my house, I would support changing the name from
"The Glen" to "Shady Glen Way " I also understand that the original street names were not registered
with the MPC  As that is the case, I have no objections to changing street names save for the fact that I
do not see the logic in having to change my mailing address from 2901-36 Choto Road to whatever the
new mailing address would be. My mail is deliveted to a box on 2901 Choto Road, and 1t makes perfect
sense to me to leave the mailing address as it is 2

Michael and Laura Kennedy
2901-36 Choto Road
Knoxville, IN 37922
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